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Math – We have just completed Unit 4: Money, Time, and Graphing. Students should be able to identify coins and show different ways to make the same value. They should be able to tell time to the hour and half hour using an analog clock. We will be moving into Unit 5: Geometry, Measurement, and Fractions. Yes, FRACTIONS! (Crazy, I know!) Please continue to work with your child on coins and the use of clocks. 
Science: Science: Weather – Students will discuss different types of weather and what weather is associated with the different seasons. We will continue our butterfly life cycle unit. I also need to express a huge thank you to the Conway Family for donating our butterflies and ladybugs.
Language Arts- We have begun Unit 5: Weather. We will continue working on comprehension strategies and long vowel spellings in our consumable workbooks. We are also focusing on bookmaking and publishing. 
Scholastic Book Orders – The April book order will come home this week. It is due April 18th. 

Flat Stanley-We have started our Flat Stanly project. The project is based off of a book where the main character is squished by a bulletin board. He is flat and is mailed to his aunt. Each student in our class will create a Flat Stanley to be mailed to a friend or family member who lives far away. That friend/family member will take pictures of Flat Stanley doing a variety of activities and will mail him back to our school. We will have a welcome home party for our Stanley’s. Please return the address of a friend or relative ASAP! 

Student Treasures – We have moved into the final stage of publishing and will be completing our book this week. I need all parents to return the Student Treasures order form by Tuesday April 3, even if you are not ordering a copy of the book. 
Classroom Website:  Just a reminder that you can check the website for newsletters and homework information. I will also be posting sight word practice on the website and other great student links.  http://charter.wheatlandsd.com/subsites/Mallery-Buckman/

Subway/Shoppette: I am planning a walking field trip to Subway and the Shoppette for the beginning of May. We will be purchasing lunch at Subway then exploring at the Shoppette. This correlates with the California State Standard that students know about money and the economy and that they understand they can make purchases. Lunch will be $3.99 and students may also make a small purchase at the Shoppette if they’d like.
Humpty Dumpty Day: We will be participating in Humpty Dumpty Day with the other first grade classes on April 5th at 9:30 am. Students need to package and protect their eggs so that they won’t break when dropped from the roof. Families can help protect the eggs and you are welcome to come watch the drop!

Hamburger Farm: We have a field trip to Bishop’s Hamburger Farm on April 30th. Information on this will be coming home soon. 
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4/2 Minimum Day

4/3 Jump Rope for Heart

4/4 Spring Picture Day

4/5 Virtual field trip: Elephant Seals

4/6 – 4/13 Spring Break

4/18 Virtual field trip: Egg Farm

4/18 Book Orders due

4/20 9:00am Zumba!

4/23 Volunteer Appreciation 2:30

4/30 Bishop’s Field trip













